PORTER TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
MIDLAND COUNTY, MICHIGAN

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
April 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.

Please take notice that the Planning Commission of Porter Township will hold a public hearing at
the Porter Township Hall, located at 4029 S. 9 Mile Road, Breckenridge, M1 48615 on Thursday,
April 8, 2021, at 7:00 PM, in accordance with PA 110 of 2006 (Michigan Zoning Enabling Act).
The subject of the hearing will be amendment of the Special Use Permit for a Wind Energy Facility
approved by the Planning Commision on November 10, 2020 to include erection and operation of
a temporary concrete batch plant on a parcel located at the corners of Redstone and Meridian Roads
associated with Parcel ID: 150-025-400-100-00 and street address 30 W. Redstone Road, Merrill,
MI 48637. The Planning Commission will also consider a request to amend the approved site plan
associated with the Wind Energy Facility to move the location of Turbine 29 approximately 200
feet along with movements to related improvements.

Copies of application materials and the Township’s Zoning Ordinance are available for inspection
during regular business hours at Porter Township Hall, 4029 S. 9 Mile Road, Breckenridge,
Michigan 48615 and online at https://www.fsbrlaw.com/portermeridianwindpark. Please call the
number below to coordinate any in-person inspections due to the ongoing coronavirus pandemic.

This meeting will provide an opportunity for residents and interested citizens to express their
opinions, ask questions, and discuss all aspects of the request. Those unable to attend the public
hearing or who wish to submit written comments may address such comments to the Porter
Township Planning Commission and may mail or drop off such correspondence to the address
below. Those who wish to submit written comments electronically may e-mail them to the
Township Clerk at mcorbat@hotmail.com.

The Planning Commission intends to hold this meeting in-person to the extent permissible under
Michigan law during the current coronavirus pandemic. The Township will abide by any
applicable orders or legal authority related to the coronavirus pandemic, which may require
capacity constraints at Township Hall, masks, and social distancing. In the event that future legal
authorities make an in-person meeting impermissible or not feasible, the Planning Commission
will post an update online at https:/www.fsbrlaw.com/portermeridianwindpark and at the
Township Hall, which may establish a new meeting location or adjourn the meeting.

If any person has a disability and requires accommodations to participate in the public hearing,
please notify the Township at least five (5) days prior to the hearing via phone at (989) 842-5695
(Michigan Relay Service at 7-1-1 TDD) or e-mail at mcorbat@hotmail.com.
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Respectfully,
Marianne Corbat

Porter Township Clerk
4029 S. 9 Mile Road
Breckenridge, MI 48615
Tel:(989) 842-5695



